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To, 

All Members 

All COA Members 

  

  

Dear Sir(s), 

  

Subject : Regarding members inputs on Initial Offer by Chile for 2nd expansion of India-Chile PTA 

  

  

We are attaching herewith Chile's initial offer on India's wish list for 2nd expansion of India-Chile PTA. 
We are also attaching an analysis prepared by FT(LAC) Division on the same. 

  

In this connection, we have been requested by the Department of Commerce to furnish our inputs / 
comments in respect to the Products proposed to be affected. 

  

In view of the above, we would be grateful if you kindly send your inputs latest by 06.04.2021 (till 1:00 
PM) to the undersigned at nilotpal@plexconcil.org   

    

Best regards 
  
Nilotpal Biswas 
Regional Director 
  
Plexconcil 
 


